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August 9, 2011


NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO
PETITION FOR LATE INTERVENTION
(By August 16, 2011)


RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc., Dockets UE-111048 and UG-111049 (consolidated)

TO ALL PARTIES:

On August 2, 2011, Sierra Club filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) a Late-Filed Petition to Intervene in the above matter.  Sierra Club indicates that it is a national, non-profit environmental and conservation organization incorporated under the laws of the State of California.  Sierra Club states its Washington members have a direct and substantial interest in this proceeding because both the proposed investments by PSE in both the Lower Snake River Wind Project and the continued operation of the Colstrip coal-fired electric generation facility will have health and economic consequences for Sierra Club members who are customers of PSE.  Finally Sierra Club states that it has no intention of unreasonably broadening the issues, burdening the record or delaying the proceeding through its intervention.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That parties who wish to respond to Sierra Club’s Late-Field Petition to Intervene must do so by 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, August 16, 2011.

Sincerely,



DENNIS J. MOSS
Administrative Law Judge
